
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

March 21, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Major Event Report—January 21, 2024—Sunnyside Service Area 

PacifiCorp dba Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) is claiming a SAIFI-based major 
event exclusion for the outage that affected its Sunnyside service area on January 21, 2024.  
Please find attached the details regarding the major event including, number of customers off 
supply, customer minutes lost, and SAIDI, SAIFI, and CAIDI figures. 

PacifiCorp will exclude outage information for this event from its network performance 
reporting and from customer guarantee failure payments.   

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410.  

Sincerely, 

            /s/              
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5292
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com
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